
                                                                                                               
March 16, 2020 
Dear Friends, 
 
As you are aware, our government has taken steps to curtail the spread of the 
COVID-19.  These measures include postponing any non-essential gatherings 
involving large groups of people.   
 
Out of an abundance of caution, we have decided that it is incumbent upon us 
to postpone our second annual auction party scheduled for April 16th. 
 
Our plan is to reschedule the event later this year once the virus threat has 
subsided.   
 
For those of you that have purchased tickets, at your option, we can refund 
your money now or credit it forward to the rescheduled date, when 
announced.  Further, if the new date does not work for you, at your request, a 
new timeline for refunds will be addressed.  
 
We are very grateful to everyone for supporting Clothing Our Kids.  Whether 
you are a volunteer, ticket purchaser, or a business or individual who has 
provided us with an auction package, thank you so much for your generosity.   
 
We sincerely hope you, your family, and friends remain safe and healthy. 
 
The Kids of Sussex County thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Kate Gibson 
COK President 
 
 


